
 

Thursday 15th of October 
 

Important Dates - Term 4, 2020 

Friday 23rd October Public Holiday (Grand Final) - school closed 

Friday 30th October World Teacher’s Day 

Monday 2nd November Pupil Free Day - school closed 

Tuesday 3rd November Public Holiday (Melbourne Cup) - school closed 

Friday 6th November School Photos (if restrictions are lifted) 

Sunday 8th to Sunday 15th November NAIDOC Week 
 
 
Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members, 

What an incredibly exciting and momentous week this has been; welcoming all of our students back to school, we 
have missed them! It has been lovely watching everyone reconnect with each other and our school. Below are 
some photos of the kids reacquainting themselves with our school during lunch and recess. 

 



 

 

 

 

Students throughout the school reflected on the remote learning period and what they are proud and 
thankful of. Above are some of the ‘Proud Clouds’ 

 



 

 
HATS AND SUNSCREEN 
Another friendly reminder that we are a SunSmart school and hats are a must throughout Terms 1 and 4 each 
year. 

 
 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 
Our school photos have been rescheduled for the 6th of November. Hopefully, we will have more clarity on 
whether these are likely to place or not following the latest health advice that will be released by the Premier this 
Sunday. 
 
BOOK WEEK. 
Next week is book week but due to the public holiday on Friday we will be celebrating on the following week, 
Monday the 26th to Friday the 30th of October. More information will be sent out next week. 

 
 



 
 

OCTOPUS SCHOOL - ACTIVE TRAVEL ROUTES 
We are waiting to receive copies of these pamphlets to share with our community. It has been wonderful to see so 
many students riding and scooting to school and with the warmer weather upon us, this is a great opportunity to try 
these travel routes out. 
 

 

 



 
SCHOOL SPORTS FIELD - AN UPDATE 
There has been lots and lots of progress with our sports field over the past two and a half weeks. All contaminated 
soil has been removed and the landscapers are currently replanting garden beds, reinstalling the goalposts and 
installing an irrigation system. 
 
The field will be covered with a geo-fabric and 300mm of topsoil will then cover this. Grass seed will then be laid 
and the completed field will be handed over to the school for the beginning of the 2021 school year. 
 

 

 

 



 
CONGRATULATIONS LUMINA 
I would like to acknowledge and congratulate Lumina in Year 5. Over the holiday break, Lumina was invited to 
attend the ​Darebin Youth Leading the World Congress​. This Congress was an opportunity for young people to 
explore their passion for climate action and the environment in a peer-oriented learning environment, supported by 
expert facilitators and community mentors. The Congress was for secondary students only and Lumina was invited 
as a ‘​school strike for climate​’ ambassador. Lumina was the only primary school student invited and in attendance 
at the Congress. Congratulations!  
 

 

 

 

CSEF 
Camps, Sports and Excursion Fund - CSEF has been extended to the end of November. If your situation has 
changed and you now have a health care card, please contact Helen or Bev at the office and they will put in an 
application. If you have already put in an application this year, you do not need to do anything further. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Steve Stafford 
Principal. 


